
As always, if you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please 

give us a call at 623-925-3500 or feel free to email me at anytime: 

Lwilson@besd33.org. Or we would love for you to come to campus and 

visit your child’s classroom or have lunch with your student! 

Principal Wilson’s News 
January 2017 

Happy New year!! We are closely approaching our 100th day of 

school and I am SO proud of our attendance rate this school 

year thus far; we are currently at a rate of 94.2% Which is an 

increase in past years! It is so important that your kids are here 

at school everyday, so thank you for your help with getting them 

here! We will have lots of learning happening on our campus this 

quarter, so feel free to stop by and see all the great things 

happening at our school!! 

DADDY DAUGHTER DANCE… 

Mark your calendars,  

January 20th! 

Tickets are on sale now and can be 

purchased at the front office for 

$20.00 per couple, and $10.00 for 

each additional daughter. Dinner 

will be catered by Oregano’s and 

there will be dancing and crafts 

for the Dad’s and Daughters to do 

together! 


